

April 27, 2011

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your story contribution to Ed Nowicki's American Blue.

Enclosed is your complimentary copy with our best wishes.

You are now a member of a small and exclusive fraternity of special people who carry the distinctive title of published author.

Moreover, you should take great pride in the fact that, from the more than 170 manuscripts we received, your story was one of only fifty selected for inclusion in *American Blue*, and also that your contribution will help build the National Law Enforcement Officers Museum.

It has been an honor and privilege to work with you to publish American Blue.

Again, thank you for your wonderful story. If we can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With respect and best regards,

Michael Nossaman

President

Marcia Nossaman

Vice President